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COMMITMENT TO CONSERVATIVE MEASURE 3.1(a) 

SHARK FINNING POLICY 

 

 

RS Cannery Company Limited does not does not endorse the practice of shark 

finning, the retention of any fins while discarding the carcass at sea, and require that any 

sharks retained must be landed with fins naturally attached. We only purchase from vessel-

owners that have a published set of shark finning policies that align with ours. We do not 

purchase from any vessel that have been found to have finned in the past 2 years. 

 

 

 

 


